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A VICTORIOUS BILL TURNER CUP

Our U15s Bill Turner Cup team played a sensational match against Freeman Catholic
College on Monday 29th May. Although they were down 1-0 at half time they came back
fighting in true Thomas Hassall Spirit and managed to score taking the game to extra time. In
extra time, they displayed nothing but determination and grit, scoring a golden goal in extra time
making it one for the memory books.

A big congratulations to the team and to Coach Sonny and Coach Goran who have worked
tirelessly to get the team to where they are. This achievement not only showcases their individual
talent of our players but also reflects the dedication and support of our fantastic coaching staff.
We wish them all the best for their round four game in a few weeks time.
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Mrs Irene Focas
Sports Coordinator - Senior School
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